
 

 

 

May 21, 2020 

Dear Oradell Community, 

As you know, social distancing restrictions are still in place While we are 
trying to balance safety and rewarding student experiences, we find it to 
be a difficult decision to make but we will not be running KinderCamp and 
Summer Explorations this summer. However, our Extended School Year 
Program will be offered virtually this summer. 

While we wait for further guidance from the New Jersey Department of 
Education, our schools will remain closed. I appreciate your patience 
during this difficult time and wish you all a safe and healthy Memorial Day 
Weekend. 

Barbara Longo 
Interim Superintendent 


